
From: Ellen Angel
To: Penny Thompson
Subject: RE: Any updates?
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:42:50 PM

Between you and me, I got the number and it is high because they priced based on 2 full floors (not
a savings for a basement) so I am working with them to see what we can reasonably expect the price
to be with less “finished” development at the basement.  I should have this week.
Ellen
 

From: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:40 PM
To: Ellen Angel <eangel@artifexae.com>
Subject: Any updates?

 
Good afternoon –
 
I was just wondering if you have any updates on the estimated cost for the police station.
 
Not really as a bi-weekly update … just wondering.
 
Penny
 
P.S. We had our interview with MCA today on our application for a Connectivity Hub which would
involve an addition to the library.
 
[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking
on any attachments or links.]
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